
Mrs. Stephens’ Weekly Class Newsletter​​  
 

 
 
 
Counting Beyond Twenty   
Before now, students have been practicing 
counting up to the number twenty. 
Tuesday, we will start counting beyond 
twenty starting with numbers 21-30.  Try to 
get your child excited about numbers this 
week!   
 
Color Wheel Project 

 
On Monday we will play the color wheel 
game.  Students will be divided into teams 
and each team will receive their own color 
spinner board.  Teammates will take turns 
spinning the wheel and record the color 
they land on.  Once each team member has 
had 5 chances to spin, Mrs. Stephen’s will 
help enter each student’s data into our 
smart-board chart and the class will count 
numbers of each color and look at 
comparisons together. 
 
Who Am I? 
Last week, we sent out a form to all parents 
so that they could ask their children 
questions and fill in their answers for 
them.  On Wednesday, we are going to 
discuss these answers in class.  We will play 
the game Who Am I, where Mrs. Stephen’s 
will read a student’s information sheet 
aloud to the class and saying things like I 
am an only child, my favorite color is blue, I 
love riding my bike, and my mom’s name is 
Beth, who am I?  Students will then try and 
guess who the teacher is describing! 

Coming Up This Week 
● Monday- Color Wheel Project 
● Tuesday- Counting Beyond Twenty 
● Wednesday- Who Am I? 
● Thursday- Music Program 
● Friday- Field Trip 

 
 
Thanksgiving Music Program 

 
Parents please plan to attend your child’s 
Thanksgiving Music Program this Thursday 
at 2:00 p.m. in the school cafeteria. We 
would like to suggest that parents arrive a 
few minutes early so that everyone gets 
settled before we start bringing in other 
students.  Please sit in the “Reserved for 
Parents” section.  
 
Field Trip 
Students are excited to be traveling to 
Beggs Family Farm this Friday.  We leave 
school around 9 a.m., if you are a parent 
volunteer please arrive 30 minutes prior. 
There will be a sack lunch provided. 
Students can can expect fun games, 
playgrounds, corn mazes, and pumpkin 
picking! Buses should arrive back on 
campus by 2:30 p.m.  
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